
Lisa Smith 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Lisa Smith 

Friday, September 10, 2021 1:39 PM 
'Stacey Green' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10139-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Stacey Green, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, and the Office of 
Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you. 

Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or Ji·om state <~fficials regarding state 
business are considered to he public records and wi II he made available to the public and the media upon request. ThereJhre, your email 
message may he subject to public disclosure. 

From: Lisa Smith On Behalf Of Record s Clerk 

Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 20211:49 PM 
To: 'Stacey Green' <1ightswitch623@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Stacey Green, 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210015-EI and forwarding 
them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Lismith
Cross-Out



2

 
Thank you.  
 
 

Lisa Smith  
 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission  
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.  
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your email 
message may be subject to public disclosure. 

 
 
 

From: lightswitch623=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <lightswitch623=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf 
Of Stacey Green 
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 4:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 
 

Dear Commissioner 
 
With what is going on in this world nowadays, COVID, people out of work, loved ones lost, 
families destroyed, how can you even humanely think of jacking up costs? How humane is 
that? Did you not get effected by this? Have you not lost loved ones, lost your job? Are you 
not struggling just to survive, going to food banks, asking for help, trying to make ends 
meet? Really how can you justify doing this? I am disabled I count of others for help to assist 
me, if I don't have their assistance I don't survive. People are dying left and right in the world 
now, prices are going higher and higher, how is taking electricity higher where everyone is 
stuck at home helping us? Basically all it is doing is making FPL and everyone working there 
richer, its is not effecting none of you at all, how selfish is that 
Thank you,  
Stacey Green 
17 Fletcher Ct 
Palm Coast, Fl 32137 
352-533-1670 
 
Thank you, 
 
Stacey Green 
17 FLETCHER CT 
PALM COAST FL, 32137-8308  

 

 




